
 
Notice of Public Information Session 

Pheasant Run Community Park 
 

DATE: Tuesday May 29, 2018 

TIME: 6:30pm-8:00pm 

PLACE: St. Clare Catholic School, 4140 Glen Erin Drive, Gymnasium 

 

The City of Mississauga and Councillor Matt Mahoney invite you to a public information session 

regarding Pheasant Run Park that will include details about its re-development.   

 

Heart House Hospice has decided not to construct a facility on the property.  The City will therefore 

develop the 5 acre (2.02 hectare) parcel into a community park.   

 

Preliminary concept for the park includes a minor-size soccer field, multi-use playing court, medium-

sized spray pad and upgrades to the parking lot and surrounding trails.   

 

Residents are invited to drop-in anytime between 6:30pm and 8:00pm to view displays of the 

proposed park amenities.  A formal presentation is not part of the session; however City staff and 

Councillor Matt Mahoney will be on-hand to answer questions you may have.   

 

Parking at St. Clare School is limited, invitees are politely asked to walk to the information session if 

possible. 

 

Should you be unable to attend in-person but like to receive information about the project, contact:

 

Justin Agius, Planner, Park Planning 

Email: justin.agius@mississauga.ca  

Phone: 905-615-3200  x4426  


